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WELCOME TO YOUR NEWSLETTER...
A lot has happened at your immunology department at the Royal Free over the last few years and we 
thought you might like an update about where we are and where we’re going. A new home, new staff 
and new projects mean lots of change but all working towards making your service better for you.

SPONSORSHIP NEEDED FOR THE ROYAL 
FREE IMMUNOLOGY PATIENT GROUP
With summertime still just about hanging in there Andrew will 
be dusting off his wetsuit to complete another triathlon to raise 
money for the Royal Free Immunology patient group. It’s still in 
its infancy but has grown since it started last year and has plans 
to expand further still, all with your help.

Whether it’s maintaining the website, identifying ways to improve our 
service or providing a forum for patients to discuss things that really 
matter, the patient group needs money to tillrs and weeally 
matter, the patient groriathl4p neetTyes4 428.97e, identifyiIf4p n to
dngs thvd has plans 



NEW FACES
We’re very happy to introduce David Lowe,  
our newest consultant.

David went to medical school in Cambridge and 
completed his medical training in London. He has a 
background in infectious diseases and has also worked 
throughout Southern Africa so knows plenty about 
antibiotics and the joys of travel. He has an interest in 
chest symptoms so will be working with Dr Hurst in our 

joint respiratory clinic every month. He also helps to run the hospital’s TB clinic 
and participates in the acute medicine rota for urgent hospital admissions.  
His favourite colour is green.


